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On the 12th of April 2022, Microsoft is ending extended support for AX2009, with Mainstream support already
having ended in October 2018.

 https://docs.microsoft.com/en-gb/lifecycle/products/dynamics-ax-2009. 

Due to this, we have taken the decision to end support for the AX2009 Connector.

We would strongly encourage all systems running AX2009 to be migrated at the earliest opportunity to a newer
release that is both supported by Microsoft, as well as Formpipe.

If you have any questions about this, please contact our Support Team at support.formpipe.com.
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